
 

 

 
 

5th June 2023 
Dear Parent/Carers,   

 
Online Conduct Parents Session on Google Meet 

 
I would like to invite you to a meeting regarding students’ online conduct on Monday 12th June at 
5.30pm. The meeting will be held online using Google Meet and instructions on how to join the meeting 
are included in this letter. 
 
The meeting will be focused on how online conduct should be carried out by young people so that all 
can enjoy their time online and will look at how the impact of poor online behaviour can affect children 
at home and in school, including examples and statistics emphasising the impact of poor online 
conduct.  
 
We deliver this message within the curriculum in Computer Science during the Autumn term and I will 
be carrying out an assembly for your children on Tuesday 13th June to reiterate this message. 
 
We are holding this meeting now, at a time when your children will be becoming more aware of 
different apps and software available to communicate with each other but also as we have seen a rise 
in some unpleasant content being exchanged online that is starting to cause issue amongst peer 
groups. 
 
I hope you can join me. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Waterhouse 
Assistant Head 
 
Joining instructions: 
Go to https://meet.google.com/yrm-iioq-ojz 
Ask your child to sign in using their username and password for Google (the format for their username 
will be swaterhouse22@gvsc.org.uk) 
Please turn cameras and audio off 

https://meet.google.com/yrm-iioq-ojz

